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February 19, 2002

To Debra Sybell:

This redraft incorporates the first four of Rachel Carabell’s suggested changes, as
specified in your e–mail of February 12, but does not incorporate the fifth suggested
change, in light of Russ Pederson’s response from DHFS.

I would appreciate it if you would ask Rachel to review this redraft.

Thank  you.

Debora A. Kennedy
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0137
E–mail:  debora.kennedy@legis.state.wi.us


